
Bargaining Update – February 15, 2023 

Munson Medical Center (MMC) and the Michigan Nurses Association (MNA) have been working toward 

a new collective bargaining agreement since early November. 

These negotiations have been collaborative and productive throughout and as yesterday’s February 14 

expiration of the current contract approached, both parties expressed their desire to continue this work 

and agreed to extend the contract through March 3. During this period, bargaining will continue with 

the goal of finalizing a new agreement.  

We are grateful for the skill, dedication, and compassion that our nurses provide each day in service to 

our patients and look forward to building upon the progress that has been made over the last three 

months, bargaining in good faith until a new agreement is reached.  


